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Dear Parents and Guardians,        August 15, 2024 

 

We hope this message finds you well. As the school year progresses, we would like to kindly remind you of our essential 

safety procedures to ensure the well-being of our students and maintain a productive learning environment. We greatly 

appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

Before-School Care Program: Students may be dropped off before 8:00 a.m. only if they are enrolled in our before-school 

care program. For more information about this program, please visit our before/after-school care office, where our staff can 

provide detailed information about the services we offer. We want to emphasize that students, including those using private 

school buses, should not be dropped off at the elementary or middle school premises before 8:00 a.m., as no supervision is 

provided before this time. The safety and well-being of our students are our top priority, and we deeply appreciate your 

cooperation in adhering to this schedule. 

Free Breakfast Program: Another option for early drop-off is our FREE breakfast program, which begins at 7:35 a.m. in 

the elementary school cafeteria. Please note that, for the safety and comfort of all students, parents and visitors are not 

allowed inside the cafeteria during this time. 

Late Arrival Procedures: If you anticipate dropping off your child after 9:00 a.m., please be aware that a parent or guardian 

must accompany them to the main office to sign them in. This ensures that we maintain accurate attendance records and 

guarantee your child’s safety. 

Item Drop-Offs: To minimize classroom disruptions and ensure the safety of everyone, any items dropped off at the main 

office will be delivered to classrooms by our dedicated assistants at 10:00 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. This includes items such as 

water bottles, lunchboxes, glasses, sweaters, and more. We kindly ask parents not to bring fast food or restaurant meals to 

the school; instead, all student lunches must comply with our school lunch policy and will also be delivered to classrooms 

during the designated times. 

Additionally, please remember that our main office is equipped with a state-of-the-art Raptor visitor security system. When 

visiting the school for any reason, please ensure you have a valid physical Florida photo ID, as it is required for any school-

related matters. 

In conclusion, we extend our sincere gratitude for your unwavering commitment to the safety and security of our students. 

Your attention to these safety procedures helps create an environment that fosters learning and growth. If you have any 

questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 

With Warm Regards, 

 

The DAK8 Safety Administrative Team 


